
TO:        VCDR DIVISION 10 

FROM:  SO-NS 10 

DATE:  15OCT2016 

 

1. The 2016 PATON list for Division 10 was received & distributed to all Flotillas.  Class 1 and 11 

PATONs need to be inspected. On the 7054 please note that the Aid Number for a PATON  

may be its Legacy Number (see PATON list for that number). 

 

2. The forms to use are on the Division Website: “Members Only, Prevention”.  They are the 

7054 & 7055.  Only Avs can verify PATONs, but any member can submit a form for a  

discrepant ATON or PATON.  Send the completed forms to the FSO-NS, who will then send them to 

the SO-NS to be processed.  Be sure a 7030 is completed and sent to the FSO-IS with a copy to the SO-

NS.   Also, the ANT wants pictures whenever possible.                           

 

3. FLOTILLA ACTIVITY: 

 

            The Flotillas were available to assist “after the storm”, but were not needed.  The ANT 

            was notified of their availability. 

 

             10-01 – 5 reports received 

             10-05 – 2 reports received 

             10-06 -  4 reports received 

 

              The subject of REYR has been discussed & may go into effect at the end of this year. 

               It would be advisable for all Avs to send in a report to stay current. 

 

      4.     Open Board Meeting – NS Software Discussion.  See attached from Joe Safranek. 

   

             

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Lois Dowty 

ADSO-NS-NC/SO-NS10 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 


